1st December 1961
"Dennistoun®
Bothwell, Tasmania
Australia

Miss. Sturla Einarsson, Secretary
Leuschner Obeservatory

University of Califoprnia
Berkeley 4, California

U. S. A.

Dear Miss. Einarasont

Thank you for your od
letter of the 22nd November, I am surprised
and indeed flattered at being chosen to receive
the Catherine Wolfe Bruce Gold Medal (1962).

It 1s a pleasure and an honoy for me to accept
this medal and I look forward to receiving it
in due time,

Apparently no speech is part of the ceremony.
In a year or so, I should have new and inter-
esting results secured by apparatus now under
construction, When these results are in hand,
I will be returning to America and perhaps may
have the honor of discussing my latest findings
before the Society.

I anm,

Sincerely yours,
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Grote Reber



